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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

December 14, 1956

Jones Insurance Company, Inc.
8238 Menaul Boulevard N.E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your letter of December 4, 1956
relative to your efforts to secure cancellation of the Spanish Bit Oil
Company bond.

Previous correspondence indicates that the only condition
which has not been met by the operator is the filing of the final plugging
report. The difficulty seems to be our inability to locate someone who
can sign reports for the company.

On yesterday I turned the correspondence over to Mr.
Arnold of our Aztec office who assured me that he would make every
effort to get the final plugging report filed. When this has been done
we will proceed with the matter of cancelling the bond.

Very truly yours,

A. L. Porter, Jr.
Secretary-Director
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cc: Mr. Emery Arnold
Oil Conservation Commissien
Aztec, New Mexico






